
 

 

ONRA Members and Friends, 
 
The beauty of the autumn season is upon us. Itôs time to enjoy the beautiful fall 
colors, swirling leaves and cool, crisp air and what better way to do so than to take a 
trip along the Historic Ohio National Road to view the broad vistas and explore the 
Roadôs history. 
  
Our Interpretative Signage program continues to educate and enhance the travel 
experience along the Road as additional signs are installed. Several new 
interpretative signs have been installed and unveiled this summer and early fall as 
part of the Interpretative Signage project with several more signs manufactured and 
ready for installation. Check our web site for a partial list of installations and grab your 
Travelerôs Guide for a road trip to check them out! Take your selfies and post them on 
Facebook with a caption of your location.  
 
The Mile Marker Project continues to replace missing markers and make repairs to 
those in need. Since spring the following mile markers have been installed or 
repaired: #247 in front of the Reynoldsburg Municipal 
building, #267 in the Village of Alton, #272 in the 
Village of West Jefferson, along with #271 in Madison 
County and #268 on West Broad Street. The following 
Mile Markers are awaiting easements for future 
installation: #266, #250, #251 and #252. Mile Marker 
#198, the 19th century sandstone marker that was 
recovered and saved from auction has been reset and 
will be re-lettered and dedicated in the near future. 
 
Wonôt you all please join us at our Annual Banquet 
which will be held at the Hickory House Gahanna on 
Friday evening November 20, 2015 at 6:30 pm. 
Hickory House in Reynoldsburg was the inspiration for  
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a location along the National Road but the Reynoldsburg location does not have a Banquet Room and the 
Gahanna location has a separate room for us. See details for reservations, entree choice, directions and 
payment information inside the newsletter. It will be an enjoyable evening! 
 
Many items of interest have taken place this last nine months including CMP completion, Harper Endow-
ment discussion, updates from the road, two new prints by Mary Morrison (Whitehall Tavern and Jackson-
town) for a $30 donation or $35 if mailed, naming rights opportunities to sponsor interpretative signs or 
mile markers and plans for an Autumn Ohio National Road Poker Run Fund Raiser on October 10, 2015. 
  
There has been one Board resignation. We will miss Guernsey County Board Member Ed Wagstaff but we 
know that he will continue to keep ONRA in the communication loop as necessary. Thanks Ed for your 
many years of dedicated service. 
 
If you have a love for the Road, please show your support. Your tax-deductible membership or one-time 
donation will help insure the success of the Ohio National Road Association. 
 
I sincerely appreciate all the support this year and look forward to an even better year in 2016. 
 
Mary Ellen Weingartner 

The Ohio National Road Association has commissioned 

local artist Mary Morrison to sketch two historical images 

which were used on two recent interpretive signs 

(Jacksontown & Whitehall Tavern).  These signs will soon 

be located in Jacksontown, OH (Licking County) and 

Whitehall, OH (Franklin County) respectively. In addition 

the association has produced a limited quantity (50 of 

each) of these prints for a donation.  Mary Morrison has 

signed and numbered each of the prints. Please consider 

supporting ONRA by donating to the association and in 

turn receiving one of these fantastic pieces of art  that 

reflect the historical grandeur of the Ohio National Road. 

$35 for mailed/shipped prints (includes the shipping 

cost) 

$30 for prints obtained at an ONRA event or at the 

ONRA Administrative Offices 

Contact Information: 

ONRA Administrative Office: LCPC, 20 S. Second Street, 

Newark, OH 43055 

Questions: Chris Harkness (740-670-5201 or on-

ra@lcounty.com) 

Ohio National Road Artwork 

Jacksontown 

Whitehall Tavern 

Life in a National Road pike town is dis-
played here in this Jacksontown sketch. 

The Whitehall Tavern was an excellent ex-
ample of the prominence of National Road 
taverns. 
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National Road Trivia: ñWhere the heck is this?ò 

Hint: This ñHighway to Heavenò resulted from an experiment. Do you know where it is? (Answer on page 7)  

At the end of August the ONRA website received 
a major facelift. In addition to an updated design 
of the entire website, the new site also boasts 
many new features, such as: an interactive map 
of the Ohio National Road, a flip-book version of 
the National Road Travelerôs Guide, an ONRA 
Facebook feed, an events calendar, email sub-
scription to website posts, and much more.  
 
The new site was designed and donated by Da-
vid Starr, one of ONRAôs byway coordinators.  
David also runs the web design business 
óDesign Brewô. ONRA is thrilled with the work 
that David put into this site.  The association is 
set-up to move swiftly into the future with the 
new site as a primary tool. 
 
If you have not seen the new site please check it 
out at www.ohionationalroad.org and get up-to-
date with all the happenings along the Road and 
the association. 

New ONRA Website 
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On July 20, 2015, a crew of 
ODOT maintenance workers 
cleared the vegetation from the 
Reciprocity Bridge and mowed 
the field between the bridge 
and US Route 40.  The bridge, 
located west of Zanesville near 
Mount Sterling, was built for the 
National Road to cross over 
Timber Run in 1830.  When US 
Route 40 was realigned and 
bypassed Mount Sterling, the 
bridge was no longer used.   
 
 
 
 
 

Since the bridge is 
owned by the State of 
Ohio, ODOTôs District 5 
has committed to ensur-
ing that the destructive 
vegetation is removed 
seasonally and in a 
manner that preserves 
the stone masonry and 
concrete roadway.  This 
means not spraying 
herbicides directly on the 
stones, and cutting vines 
at the base level (which 
allows them to rot away) 
rather than pulling them 
from the masonry. 
 

Future plans for the site 

include building a road-

side pull-off and in-

stalling interpretive sign-

age. 

Reciprocity Bridge Gets a Makeover 

The Reciprocity Bridge at the beginning of the clean-up project.. 

The Reciprocity Bridge after of the clean-up project. 


